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15 NEWSLETTER 
  Thursday 5th January 2017 

 

 

Hendal Primary School 
01924 259465 

www.hendalprimary.org.uk  

Happy New Year! 
Welcome back to the new  

Spring Term 2017. 
 

After School Clubs – Starting next week  
Monday Writing Club Years 4 3.30-4.00 

Tuesday Bench ball Club Year 2 3.30-4.30 

Wednesday Bench ball Club 
Art Club 

Drama Club 

Year 3 & 4 
Year 3 
Year 4 

3.30-4.30 
3.30-4.30 
3.30-4.30 

Thursday Choir KS2 3.30-5.00 

Friday Cooking Club Year 6 3.30-5.00 

 
Mentions Assembly 2.20 – 2.45pm 
Afterwards join your child’s class   

for Golden Time activities 2.45 -3.30pm 
Friday 20th January Mrs Bentham, Mrs Wild 

Friday 27th  January Miss Chapman, Miss Stone 

Friday 3rd February Miss Alderson, Ms Brooks 

 
Best Class Attendance for the Autumn Term 

Miss Alderson’s Class Pandas have won the Best 
Class Attendance Award for the Autumn Term.  
This Friday, as a reward for their ongoing good 
attendance, the children in Pandas can come to 
school in non-uniform.  Well done Miss Alderson’s 
class - keep up the good work! 

 
Family Drop in – Thursday 12th January 1.00pm 

Helen Sanders from the Wakefield Early Help Hub will be 
in school again on Thursday 12th January for a family 
drop in session.  This is an opportunity to access a free, 
private and confidential service to talk through your 
problems and create a solution.  Parents can discuss any 
problems or concerns about child or family, sleeping 
routines, behaviour, mental health or anything that 
maybe troubling you. 
If you are interested please see Mrs Knowles in 
Foundation Stage or see a member of the school office 
for an appointment. 

 

 

 
 

Hello from Mrs Ashton 
Welcome back everyone!  We have had a very 
busy first week back, the children have settled in 
very quickly and classes are working hard. 
 
I will be acting Head Teacher until Easter and am 
very much looking forward to leading the school 
forward with a positive and creative approach.  
We ask for your continued support to ensure we 
can provide your child with the best education 
they all deserve.  

 

 
We have new behaviour procedures in place to 
manage our behaviour positively in school, these 
are based on a traffic light system.  There are lots 
of rewards for good behaviour!  Please ask your 
child to tell you all about it. 
 

 
Robinwood Residential for Years 5 & 6 

Friday 10th – Sunday 12th March 
It is now only 9 weeks to our residential visit to 

the Robinwood Activity Centre at Alston in 
Cumbria.  We still have some spare places 

available, if your child would like to take part in a 
fun, activity based experience please see their 
class teacher.  The cost of this visit is £125.00   

Final payments are due by 31st January. 
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